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Guarlford now has a defibrillator which is fixed to the outside wall of the Village Hall.  A new light sensor has also been fitted to make it easier to access in the dark.  
If you suspect someone may be having a heart attack          first call 999
Go to the bright yellow defibrillator box and enter the code C159X   The ambulance service will also have this number so they can let you know if you can’t remember it.  

Open the box remove the orange case and take it to the person who is unwell.
Take out the defibrillator machine, turn it on by pressing the large button, a voice will tell you exactly what to do.  Follow all the instructions.
The sensor pads will measure the hearts rhythm and administer a shock only if it is needed.  Remember the defibrillator will not administer a shock if it is not needed. 

You can not cause harm by using the defibrillator but you may just save a life!

If you would like more information about responding to a heart attack please go to the Heart Start website  https://www.heartstartmalvern.org.uk/heart_attack.htm 
Heart start will be delivering training on use of the defibrillator, and responding to emergency situations, in Guarlford Village Hall around Easter time, 2020 once it is safe for people to meet again in a public space.  

